
MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Jon Ritchie, 

Vice President Dean Oborn, Members: Douglas Hurst, 
Janis Christensen, Jan Burell, Paul Widdison, Bruce Jardine
Superintendent Jeff Stephens

 
FROM: Jennifer Warren

Special Education Supervisor

DATE: May 30, 2021

SUBJECT: Proposed Additions to Board Policy 4370 – Graduation Requirements (2nd Reading)

On May 5, 2021, amendments to Policy 4370 - Graduation Requirements were presented to the 
board for a first reading. Since the May meeting, there has been no additional input concerning 
the proposed additions of criteria for the Career Development Credential option. 

This addition is proposed to be in compliance with amendments made by the Utah State Board 
of Education to Utah State Board of Education Administrative Rule R277-705, Secondary School 
Completion and Diplomas. The revised rule now allows a school district to award a Career 
Development Credential to a student receiving services or support through an Individualized 
Education Plan (IEP) or 504, if the student meets the criteria outlined in the rule.  

*Please refer to Policy 4370 document for proposed language.


